
Newsletter 
 
Last Mailed Newsletter 
February will be the last newsletter mailed to your home or business. All club 
information will be available on our new web site starting in March. If you don’t use the 
internet you can pick up information at the club office, during range hours. 
New web site: Yolo-Sportsmen.org 
                   
CHAMBER FLAGS 
Safety is always #1 at the range. We want to thank shooters for purchasing and using 
mandatory chamber flags. It’s a good feeling when returning from down range and 
knowing guns have been opened, cleared and you see those yellow chamber flags. You 
can purchase chamber flags in the office for .50 cents each. 
 
Dues 
Membership dues are due now! Come to the office and exchange your orange card for a 
green card by paying your 2011dues. Orange cards are no longer honored. 
 
Election Results 
President –John Stone 
V. President – Ron Sechler 
Secretary – Joe Novak 
Treasurer – Bill Mamola 
Board Members: 
    Darrel Barton 
    Blake Bennett 
    Randy Kelly (2 year)  
    Greg Little (2 year) 
    Mike Phillips 
    Jim Reed 
    Gary Tucker 
 
Glock Shoot 
YSA, Target Masters and Glock will host the Glock match March 19-20. Present will be 
the Glock Shooting Sports Foundation. All information is available at the Foundations 
web site www.gssfonline.com. Match Director is YSA’s Vice President Ron Sechler. 
 
We Lost a Friend 
Tony Tamantini passed away January 25, 2011. We had the pleasure of seeing him at the 
range with his great niece Ariana. He will be missed. 
 
 
Range Hours 
Starting March 16th, the range will be open until 6:00PM. 
 
 



100 Yard Range Closed 
The 100 yard range will be closed March 19th. And 20th. 
 
Day Use Fee 
Just a reminder that the day use fee is now: 
      Member $3.00 
      Non-Member $9.00 
The $1.00 increase is the best way for all to share in the higher cost of operating the club. 
 
Cowboy Action Shooting 
River City Regulators will be hosting their Annual Match March 31-April 4, 2011 at 
YSA’s specialty range. Information can be found on their web site 
www.rivercityregulators.org. 
 
Big Buck 
Special thanks go to Woody Porter and Bill Bors for a job well done in the Big Buck 
Contest and dinner. Winners are: 
 
CA Black tail Deer 2X2       Rob Hyer 
                               3X3        Phil Gaines 
Columbia Black tail  Deer    Frank Moore 
Sitka Black tail Deer             Brian Swayze 
Mule Deer (out of state)       Tom Bors 
White tail Deer                     George Hall 
Antelope                               Dustin Rubben 
Archery                                 Dustin Rubben 
 
Frank Moore was the belt buckle winner. Congratulations to all. 
 
Swap Meet 
Mark your calendar and start going through all those cubby holes, gun safes, attic, garage, 
barn, shed and wife’s car to participate in our April 23, 2011 Swap meet. Starts at 8:00am 
And will end in the afternoon. You must be a member to purchase a table at $5.00 each. 
Not a garage sale, only sport related items. 
 
Hunters Education 
Hunter education classes are offered at YSA every month. See calendar. Fee is $5.00 per 
student. 
 
Spray of Sunshine 
Did you notice the Spray of Sunshine in the office? Look again and you will see Dudley 
Owens, YSA board member sporting his smiling face to help our members. He knows 
everything. Just ask him. 
 
 
 

http://www.rivercityregulators.org/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 


